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Greeting of the Council of the Internationalist Alliance to the
United Front Webinar

Dear friends and comrades of the United Front,

unfortunately we could not participate in today’s Webinar earlier since, just now, the
Council of the Internationalist Alliance ended its session.

We agree with the assessment that we are witnessing a remarkable upsurge of economic
and political workers' struggles in the world. It is precisely from this point of view that the
preparation of May Day as the international day of struggle of the working class is of
particular importance. The Alliance Council met also for this reason.

We therefore send you our warmest greetings and wish the webinar was successful, as
well, and all of you and your organizations every success in the diverse activities that will
take place around the world on May Day. We are sure that you will succeed in them and
with the common exchange about them also to strengthen the international union.

We can also inform you that we will finance the travel of a participant to the congress
with up to € 1000 and would like to propose to you to publish further informational
material, especially a flyer, for the mobilization among the youth and the peace movement
in Germany.

Proletarians of all countries unite!

Hail to international solidarity!

The Council of the Internationalist Alliance
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